From: Barbara Cutcliffe [mailto:barbcutcliffe@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 8:41 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: BordenCarleton

Our community and surrounding communities have been served and supported by Howatt’s and Ceretti’s for three
generations.

Does our community need or even want what is being thrust upon us?

Big business expanding is all very good but not at the expense of smaller family businesses that have been doing a great
job and going above and beyond when needed.

How can this be justified? Decisions about what happens in our community being made by people who don’t live here.
Why should their wishes outweigh the wishes of those who live here?

No doubt Howatt’s and Ceretti’s will continue to be supported by their loyal and appreciative community but they need
the summer traffic to give them the shot they need to stay in business and be available the rest of the year.

Not needed, not wanted, not serving us, who is being served here and why?

Our community

Our vote

Our voices need to be heard

Please!!

Sent from my iPad



